
 

 
           Monday 3rd October   

  
 
 

Return of the Romans History Show – Thursday 3rd November  
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To start off our exciting history unit on ‘The Romans’ we have organised a visit from the 
Freshwater Theatre Company on Thursday 3rd November. The theatre performance 
immerses the children in a ‘live’ TV show called ‘Return from the Past’. Faced with some 
unhelpful contestants from Roman Britain and the sudden arrival of Queen Boudicca, the 
children are needed to save the show. This fun and interactive show is guaranteed to get 
the children wanting to find out more about Roman Britain. 
 
In order for the theatre show to take place we require a voluntary contribution of £3.00 
per child. Please pay this online using Parent Pay and tick the permission box by Monday 
31st October. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mrs Woolf  Miss Peaty  Mrs Simms  Miss Bienge 


